
WAYAMBA UNIVERSITY OF SRI LANKA

NOTICE

INVITATION FOR APPLICATIONS / NOMINATIONS

POST OF VICE – CHANCELLOR

This refers to the above notice which appeared in Dinamina on 17.08.2021. The original 

closing date for applications was on 15.09.2021. The quarantine curfew was imposed on 

20.08.2021 and it was further extended until 21.09.2021. Hence, the closing date would 

be extended.

Under the prevailing conditions, the Council of Wayamba University of Sri Lanka decided 

to extend the closing date for three weeks from the date of which the quarantine curfew 

restrictions are lifted. The Wayamba University of Sri Lanka will publish the new closing 

date and time on the Wayamba University website: www.wyb.ac.lk immediately after 

the quarantine curfew is over.

Accordingly, the applications/ nominations with relevant documents should be addressed 

to the Registrar, Secretary to the Council, Registrar’s Offi ce, Wayamba University of Sri 

Lanka, Kuliyapitiya and sent under registered post, hand delivered or sent via online to 

reach the email address: registrar@wyb.ac.lk at or before 3.00 p.m. on the new closing 

date. Please note that all other terms & conditions in the previous advertisement remain 

unchanged.

For any further clarifi cations, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned over the 

phone: 0702601007 or via email: registrar@wyb.ac.lk

Registrar and Secretary to the Council

Wayamba University of Sri Lanka

14.09.2021

Invitation for Bids


